
From: Heather Byrne
To: pauline.e@eclipseadvisory.com.au
Subject: RE: Statement from Eclipse Advisory Pty Limited for Rosehurst Super Fund
Date: Wednesday, 25 January 2023 1:06:00 PM
Importance: High

hello Pauline
can you please tell me if the $25 was refunded to the client?
 
Regards
 
 

From: messaging-service@post.xero.com <messaging-service@post.xero.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2022 11:16 AM
To: Heather Byrne <Heather@sunshinecoastax.com.au>
Subject: Statement from Eclipse Advisory Pty Limited for Rosehurst Super Fund
 

 
 

   

 
Hi,

We enclose a statement on your account as at  as at 29 Mar 2022.

Would you please pay the balance outstanding within 7 days.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Alyson Parsons.

Yours Faithfully,

Eclipse Advisory Pty Limited
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